

Bigfoot Arts Education- Black History Workshop





Dear parents and carers,

As part of our celebrations of Black History Month, we have arranged for the children in Year 2, 3, 4, 5 and 6 to take part in one-hour educational workshops, during which the children will learn how the actions of black people have influenced and shaped history. These workshops will be run by Bigfoot Arts Education on Monday 9th October, and we expect them to be a truly memorable experience for the children. Please see below for more information. We are excited to be able to offer this learning opportunity to these year groups and are asking for a voluntary donation of £1.50 per child in Year 2, 3, 4, 5 and 6, to help cover the cost of these fantastic workshops and enable the day to go ahead. Please make your donation of £1.50 per child, via parent pay.

Kind regards,

Mrs Claire Parr

BIGFOOT ARTS EDUCATION: DRAMA AND THEATRE EDUCATION FOR PRIMARY AND SECONDARY SCHOOLS

Bigfoot Arts Education provides schools with a wide range of drama workshops and theatre based assemblies that enrich and extend curriculum subjects, making learning fun, creative and

Teachers use Bigfoot because we provide in-house trained arts educators that bring with them a variety of unique qualities, skills and experiences to perfectly connect with what is being taught in the classroom. This ensures children have access to a rich and allrounded education, making us an essential part of a school's

Children engage with our work because they are fully immersed in creative learning journey we produce for there to question, cooperate and empathise in order to learn whilst having

matched with our **money back guarantee**, it's not hard to see why teachers choose to work with us time and again.



I just wanted to say a huge thank you for coming into school! Your facilitator gave all our students confidence and couraged them to draw upon skills they didn't know they had within. Our children had someone to look up to, and some there is any kind of star rating then you get a 10 out of 5!!

Kim Blythe, St John's C of E Primary

every minute of it. It was a great stimulus for their writing and they still talk about it even now.

Rose Fookes, Broomwood Hall School

We always love having Bigfoot at our school- the children enjoy the workshops and plays and everyone always looks forward to seeing your Bigfooters again and again. You have many fans here!

Teacher, Wix Primary School





































